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To improve member convenience and enhance our services, starting from February 2025, we will implement the centralization of
member management operations at a dedicated center. However, from February onwards, the desk will only be available on

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays. Except for the specified days, phone and in-person inquiries at the counter are not available.
Inquiries are only accepted through the 'Contact' form on the Arai Auction website."
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